Official Nomination Form
Marine Institute Award for Exceptional Service
The Marine Institute Award for Exceptional Service will be presented each year to recognize employees who have demonstrated exceptional service and/or who have made significant contributions to the Marine Institute and/or University communities beyond that normally expected for their positions.
The award is open to currently employed non-instructional employees at the Marine Institute (including members of NAPE 7850, Research and Technical Personnel, and non-bargaining staff members) who have been employed at the Marine Institute for a minimum of three (3) years prior to nomination and who have not previously received the award.  A person may be nominated multiple years provided that they have not received an award. Nominations may come from alumni, faculty, staff, students, clients, and other members of the University community.  The nominee’s manager must be included as either a nominator or a signatory on a letter of support. Each nomination must be supported and signed by two (2) nominators (one cover letter and one letter of support).

The nomination is limited to the completion of the nomination form, a cover letter, and one letter of support only, however the letter of support may be endorsed by numerous persons.  The cover letter and letter of support must be no more than 750 words in length.


Completed nominations packages must be submitted electronically to the Manager, Human Resources marsha.hiscock@mi.mun.ca no later than May 23, 2023. 


	Nominee
	


	Unit
	


	Position/Title
	





	Nominated by 
	


	Unit
	


	Position/Title
	


	Phone Number 
	


	Signature
	




	Nominated by 
	


	Unit
	


	Position/Title
	


	Phone Number

	

	Signature 

	




⃝ I agree that the material contained in this nomination may be released to the nominee if the nomination is successful.

Access to Information and Protection of Privacy 
The information gathered on this form is collected under the authority of the Memorial University Act (RSNL 1990 c M-7). The information is used for administrative purposes of the university, including maintaining records. This form may be used as a permanent record and stored electronically for future reference. Questions regarding the collection or use of this personal information should be directed to Marsha Hiscock, Manager, Human Resources, Marine Institute at marsha.hiscock@mi.mun.ca  
